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September 24, 2024 

 

The Richmond Metropolitan Transportation Authority greatly appreciates the hard work and 

time spent responding to our proposal.   

The selection committee has recommended to the RMTA Chief Executive Officer that the 

contract be awarded to DBA and Associates. 

It is our hope that you will respond to future RMTA opportunities.  If you have any questions, 

please feel free to reach out to me, Paula.watson@rmtaonline.org . 
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